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October 7, 1963

Dr, E. L. Tatum

Sixth International Congress of Biochemistry
Office of the Secretariat
9650 Wisconsin Avenue
Washington 14, D. C.

Dear Ed:

Your suggestion is a fine one, I certainly would be pleased

to have Bruce Carlton (mow at Yale - Biology) present the work of my
group. He could discuss colinearity of gene structure and protein
structure and most of the material on protein structure would be his
own. He was with me as a postdoctoral for three years.

Tf you like, you could list the talk on the program as
Carlton and Yanofsky to better identify the group and the system
studied, If this arrangement is acceptable let me know and I will
contact Cariton, unless you could do it yourself.

I'm sorry I can't give the talk myself. I'm tentatively
planning to work in La Jolla this summer,

With best regards,

As ever,

Charles Yanofsky
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